
School secretaries
Bookkeepers

Attendance clerks
Receptionists

SROs
Teacher assistants

Nurses

Before Support Staff Day: 
1. Take a photo of each Support Staff member for the Coasting into Thanks 

bulletin board. Print out the photos and give them to the Creative Crew.

2. Ask each student one of the questions below or make up your own.  Stop 
the camera or phone after each interview so editing will not be necessary.  
Choose only the best few answers for posting on your school’s facebook 
page and on the school’s hallway or cafeteria TV. 

Interview Questions:
1. Which member of the Support Staff do you think would be the most fun 

to ride with on a high and fast roller coaster?  Why?
2. Which member of the Support Staff would be most likely to worry about 

getting his/her hair wet on the log ride? Why did you choose that 
Support Staff member?

3. Choose a member of the Support Staff and tell us what he/she might say 
if you invited them to join you on a free-fall ride. 

Take photos of these activities:
• Creative Crew making posters, bulletin board
• Students installing the marquee message
• Students making announcements
• Students practicing the song 

On Support Staff Day, take these photos and videos:
• Honorees and A-Team students participating in the Wild Ride 

Presentation roller coaster
• Students serenading the honorees during the presentation
• Support Staff members with Popcorn Goodie Buckets
• Students escorting honorees to the luncheon
• Responses of the Support Staff honorees to what they liked best about 

the day

The deadline for Lucky Star and Awesome Notes of 

Appreciation is  

Friday, April 19h 

Upload photos, videos and summaries to: 

Utrust Coordinators  

closed Facebook group. 

Include your school name.Lucky Star


